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Date:  Tuesday 23rd June 2020 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I do hope this letter finds you and your family in good health.  I am writing to inform 
you of our plans for the end of this school year. 

Since 8th June, we have had increasing numbers of children back in school.  We 
have followed all the government guidelines regarding safety and which year groups 
should be invited back. 

We would, however,  like to see all the children before the summer break.  Your child 
will come into school for one session in socially distanced small groups. 
During this session they will:  

● See their teachers and friends 
● Return their reading books and get new ones for the summer 
● Collect their part-finished homework books for the summer 
● Receive activities to be completed for the summer 
● Be introduced to their class teacher for September 

This will be a non-uniform session and you will be told which day and time your child 
should attend school. 

 
Sending all best wishes, 

 
 
 
 

 
Ms. Norris 
Headteacher 
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